City of Oregon Planning Commission Meeting

The Planning Commission met Tuesday November 17%, 2020 at 5:30 pm via Zoom Meeting.

Members Present: Rachel Brunner, Randy Cropp, Jeff Hallock, Mark Herman, Rick Ryland, Karly
Spell, and Commissioner Kurt Wilson.

Also, Present: Mayor Ken Williams and City Clerk Cheryl Hilton.

Mark Herman called the meeting to order.

Public Hearing was opened at 5:33.

The Planning Commission reviewed the application/standards of review form for a zoning change at
601 S 1%t Street. Coilcraft would like to rezone this property to Industrial and make the property a
parking lot.

No public comment.

Public Hearing was closed at 5:39.

Karly Spell moved to recommend to Rezone 601 S. 1% Street from R3 to Industrial to the City
Council, Seconded by Randy Cropp.

Motion carried. No Nays.
Rick Ryland moved to approve the September 15", 2020 minutes, Seconded by Rachel Brunner.
Motion carried. No Nays.

Kurt Wilson started the discussion on Amending Noise Ordinance 2020-119. The City would like to
allow residents to use 4 wheelers on personal property for general maintenance.

Rachel Brunner moved to recommend Amending Noise Ordinance 2020-119 to the City Council,
Seconded by Randy Cropp.

Motion carried. No Nays.
Mayor Ken Williams stated the City Zoning Map discussion would remain on the agenda. City
Administrator Darin DeHaan is actively working on this and if anyone is willing to help please reach

out to him.

Mayor Ken Williams thanked everyone for attending the meeting. This was an important meeting for
Coilcraft.

Mark Herman moved to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by Karly Spell.
Motion carried. No Nays.
Meeting adjourned at 5:46 PM.

Cheryl Hilton, City Clerk



